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PARLIAMENTARY ELECTION, 2015
Collection of Special Envelopes
Containing Ballot Paper
by Special Electors

The Elections and Boundaries Commission wishes to inform all
persons who have been treated as Special Electors for the
Parliamentary Election, 2015 that Special Envelopes containing the
ballot paper can be collected at the Registration Area Office
indicated on the Application Form.

The respective offices will be open for the delivery of the Special
Envelopes from Friday 28th August to Saturday 5th September,
2015 during the days and times indicated hereunder:

Monday to Friday: 8:00am - 6:00pm
Saturday and Sunday: 9:00am - 3:00pm

Special Electors are reminded that proof of
identification to the Registration Officer is
required in order to collect the envelopes.




